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The Legacy of Longevity Sidney Stahl
1990-10 With increasing numbers of
elderly people in our society, the
importance of issues of health,
illness, disability and health
services for the elderly looms ever
larger. The research literature has
correspondingly expanded to examine
these issues. In this volume, leading
researchers in social gerontology

present the current state of
knowledge about health and ageing.
Topics covered range from conceptual
and measurement issues, to social
factors in health and illness, to use
of services, financing of health
care, caregiving and medical
consumerism amongst the elderly.
Modern Healthcare 2009
Post-Industrial Philadelphia William
J. Stull 2016-11-11 The fourth report
of the Temple-Penn Philadelphia
Economic Monitoring Project continues
the work of the Wharton Philadelphia
Economic Monitoring Project, which
began in 1984. This volume examines
the manufacturing and service
industries that have experienced
employment growth in the region.
Through detailed analysis of changes
in the quantity, quality, and
location of employment for specific
industries in manufacturing, in
producer services, in health care
services, and in research and
development activities, the authors
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explain why industries grew and asses
their potential for further
expansion.
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Health Care Systems in Japan and the
United States Ryuzo Sato 2012-12-06
The health care sector has become a
major component of the contemporary
econo mies of Japan and the United
States. It absorbs significant
proportions of the GDP in both
countries and places increasing
stress on private, government and
corporate budgets. As their income
rises, the citizens ofJapan and the
United States choose to allocate
increasing portions of it on health
care services because ofthe direct
contri bution of health care services
to prolonged life expectancy, reduced
morbidity, or other indicators of
improved health and well-being. The
health care sector is a ma jor source
ofemployment and affects the lives of
all citizens. Adequate health care
services are expected to have an
important contribution to the quality
of human life in any society. With so
much at stake, arrangements for
planning, financing, and operating
health care service systems have
increasingly come to be regarded as
im portant economic and political
issues. The political importance of
health care is evidenced by the
health care reform proposals of the
Clinton administration in the United
States and the deep involve ment of

the government in the medical care
security system in Japan. As policy
makers in both countries look ahead
to the coming decades, they realize
that the imperatives of economic
restructuring, globalization, and
their rapidly aging socie ties will
affect the way in which health care
is organized, delivered, and
financed.
Medicare's New Hospital Payment
System Louise B. Russell 1989
Anaylzes the effectiveness of the
prospective payment system introduced
in 1983, and discusses how it has
changed health services to the
elderly
Less profit, less care? United
States. Congress. House. Select
Committee on Aging 1988
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ON AGING HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
1988
Trusts and Estates 1975 Includes
proceedings and reports of
conferences of various financial
organizations.
Less Profit, Less Care?. United
States. Congress. House. Select
Committee on Aging 1988
The Dark Sides of Virtue David
Kennedy 2004 In this provocative and
timely book, David Kennedy explores
what can go awry when we put our
humanitarian yearnings into action on
a global scale--and what we can do in
response. Rooted in Kennedy's own
experience in numerous humanitarian
efforts, the book examines campaigns
for human rights, refugee protection,
economic development, and for
humanitarian limits to the conduct of
war. It takes us from the jails of
Uruguay to the corridors of the
United Nations, from the founding of
a non-governmental organization
dedicated to the liberation of East
Timor to work aboard an aircraft
carrier in the Persian Gulf. Kennedy
shares the satisfactions of
international humanitarian
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engagement--but also the
disappointments of a faith betrayed.
With humanitarianism's new power
comes knowledge that even the most
well-intentioned projects can create
as many problems as they solve.
Kennedy develops a checklist of the
unforeseen consequences, blind spots,
and biases of humanitarian work--from
focusing too much on rules and too
little on results to the ambiguities
of waging war in the name of human
rights. He explores the mix of
altruism, self-doubt, selfcongratulation, and simple
disorientation that accompany efforts
to bring humanitarian commitments to
foreign settings. Writing for all
those who wish that "globalization"
could be more humane, Kennedy urges
us to think and work more
pragmatically. A work of unusual
verve, honesty, and insight, this
insider's account urges us to embrace
the freedom and the responsibility
that come with a deeper awareness of
the dark sides of humanitarian
governance.
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Bulletin 1988
The Banker 1980
Reassessing Gender and Achievement
Becky Francis 2005 This text draws
together the findings and arguments
from the vast array of material
available on this topic, in order to
provide a comprehensive and clear
overview of the various debates
about, and explanations for gender
and achievement.
National Health Care A. V. Narlikar
1995
Less profit, less care? 1988
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Standard & Poor's Creditweek 2000
Социальные проблемы здравоохранения в
странах Запада 1994
Less Profit, Less Care? United
States. Congress. House. Select
Committee on Aging 1988
The Economics of Poverty and

Discrimination Bradley R. Schiller
1995 Provides students with a broad
overview of the dimensions of poverty
and discrimination, the various
explanations for these social ills,
and the policy options for addressing
them. The book offers up-to-date
discussions of major policy
initiatives, including welfare reform
and child support.
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Telephone Companies in Paradise
Milton Mueller 1993-01-01 In 1986,
the state of Nebraska completely
discarded traditional utility
regulation, deregulating rates and
profits of its local telephone
companies. The Nebraska experiment
has become a benchmark for
reassessing the role of state
regulation in the future of
telecommunications. Using comparative
data from five midwestern states,
Mueller shows how deregulation
affected rates, investment,
infrastructure modernization, and
profits. He uncovers both positive
and negative results. Mueller found
established telephone companies to be
basically conservative, not
aggressive and expansionist, and
concludes that new competition, not
regulation or deregulation, is
transforming the telecommunications
industry.
Standard & Poor's International
Creditweek 1989
The Economist 1952-07
Reassessing/ Avail.hc.only! The Mixed
Economy Herbert Giersch 2019-07-11
This book provides a reassessment of
the government's role in the
provision of social insurance. It
shows how President Reagan's proposal
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for a transition to block grants is
designed to lay the responsibility
for financing the spending in the

hands of the same political decisionmakers.
BNA Pension Reporter 1988
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